The Village Department of Public Works will begin picking up brush due to recent
storms on Thursday, September 14. Brush should be placed curbside prior to pick-
up. Only brush and tree limbs will be accepted. Regular brush pick-up will not be
affected.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Mayor Thomas DeVinko
at 845-849-4523.



